
   

 

    

 

Calling all cowboys and cowgirls!!                                                                                                          

Let’s travel back in time to when the West was wild. Our activities will help 

enhance our knowledge of Native Americans, cowboys and country living. 

The Bobbie Noonan cowboys and cowgirls will enjoy sitting around the campfire 

singing a variety of songs, such as “Old McDonald’s Farm” and “She’ll Be Coming 

Around the Mountain.” The children will learn to square dance and play hula hoop 

lasso as well as boot bean bag toss. Painting with straw and a corn on the cob as 

well as making cactus out of pickles will add to our creative fun! 

 

 

 

On Wednesday, July 10, the children will enjoy pony rides around the drivewAy on 

ponies from Forest View Farms.  

 

Reminders 

Sunscreen and Bug Repellent –We will be going outside on a daily basis, so don’t forget to 

apply sunscreen and bug repellent.     

Facebook- Check out what’s happening at Bobbie Noonan’s. LIKE us on our Facebook page.  

Fall Semester- The 2024-25 school year is soon approaching and we are almost to capacity. If 

you haven’t signed up for the new school year please contact Mrs. Geri for registration forms. 

Our new session begins Monday, August 12. 


